
                         

 

RESCISSION OF PRECAUTIONARY 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 
                                                          

 

 

Due to the repair & maintenance of the water system in your area as of July 16, 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank You,                                                                                    

Robert Copeland, Superintendent Field Operations 

City of Edgewater                                                                                 

FOR QUESTIONS, PLEASE CALL 424-2400 ext. 4007 or 424-2400 ext. 4033 

  

A Rescission of Precautionary Boil Water Notice is an official public notification that is 

required by law. 
 

CITY OF EDGEWATER                                                    
PUBLIC WORKS 

P.O.  Box 100 City of Edgewater, FL  32132 

424-2400 ext. 4007 OR 424-2400 ext. 4033 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
Date: July 16, 2025 

The “Precautionary Boil Water Notice” is hereby rescinded 

following the repair and maintenance of the water system and the 

satisfactory completion of the bacteriological survey showing that 

the water is safe to drink. You may resume normal water usage at 

this time. 
 

 


